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It’s proven that there is an extremely minimal chance of fraud with vote by mail. Way 

less than .01%.  

 

Vote by mail allows me to sit at my desk, read through the voter pamphlet thoroughly, 

and make my ballot in the privacy of my own home and taking my time to fully 

understand all the issues. 

 

I live in an older demographic community and my fear is that many of my neighbors 

would not be able to exercise their right to vote if they had to go to a polling booth. 

And we ALL get there some day. 

 

Changing the way we vote in Oregon would be a colossal mistake. 


